
 

Announcements from 31st December 2023 to 7th January 2024 
 

Sunday 31st December 

Sunday within the Octave of the Nativity 

2nd Class – White 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 

Vespers and Benediction – Te Deum 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 1st January 

Octave Day of the Nativity of the Lord 

1st Class - White 

Mass: 8am 

Sung Mass: 11am 

 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Tuesday 2nd January 

Holy Name of Jesus 

2nd Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd January 

Ferial Day 

4th Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Thursday 4th January 

Ferial Day 

4th Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Friday 5th January 

Ferial Day 

4th Class - White  

First Friday of the Month 

Mass: 6:50am 

Adoration: 3pm 

Rosary: 4:50pm 

Sung Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 6th January 

Epiphany of Our Lord 

1st Class – White 

First Saturday of the Month 

Mass: 6:50am 

Conference: 9am 

Adoration: 10am 

Sung Mass: 11am 

Sunday 7th January 

The Holy Family 

2nd Class – White 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements:  

• Today after Vespers, Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament and Te Deum. 

• Tomorrow 1st January the Veni Creator will be sung before each mass. 

• Next Sunday, Adoration during the afternoon, no group meetings. 

• Opening of the school next Monday 8th January. Everyone interested to 

register his children in a good catholic international school is invited to visit 

the school this week. 

• You can support the fundraising by some donations on: 

o Paybill No. 220220. Acc. No OPEN100026 

o I & M Bank: 
o Bank Name                      I & M Bank Limited 

o Branch Name                 Lavington Mall Branch 

o Account Name   SOCIETY OF ST PIUS X (KENYA) 

o Account Number                 KES Account - 02704004581450 

o Bank & Branch Sort Code   57027 

o Bank Swift Code                  IMBLKENA 

 

 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 
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